Chair Preview- May 2025

“There are a lot of people on the team, but not everyone is in the game” -Ralph W.

Last month we had the big game, the Preconference Assembly where hundreds of you “got
inthe game” and participated in our spiritual decision-making process. Now we get to hear
how the collective conscious of our whole fellowship was expressed at the 75" General
Service conference. Chitra is back from New York and preparing to give her report at the
Post Conference Assembly May 17" in San Francisco.

For many of you, the Preconference Assembly was your first Assembly and now you are
officially a veteran. You saw the process through by taking your groups feedback and
bringing to the rest of the area. Now you get to close the circle and see how the rest of our
fellowship feels about the future of AA and relay it back to your group.

The next couple weeks we will be spending some time together with the Assembly on May
17" and the ACM on May 24™! We will have 2 pieces of new business (one was removed) at
the assembly and some housekeeping motions at the ACM.

We all had an absolute blast in Santa Cruz, didn't we? Have you ever thought about hosting
an Assembly in your District? Organizing such an event can be an exhilarating experience
and a fantastic opportunity to foster unity and collaboration. When Andria from Santa Cruz
shared her report at the ACM, she talked about how much love and unity filled the air,
making it a weekend to remember. Hosting an Assembly in your District could spread those
same positive vibes and create unforgettable memories for everyone involved. So why not
take the plunge and bring the fun to your District?

Yours in Love & Service,
Drew B.

Panel 75 CNCA Chair



